
 
 
 
August 8, 2024 

 
Mr. Steve Wall, PE 
Public Works Director 
City of Camas 
616 NE 4th Avenue 
Camas, Washington 98607 
 

City of Camas 
SR 500/Everett Street 
STBGUL-0500(035) 
FUND AUTHORIZATION 

 
Dear Mr. Wall: 
 
We have received FHWA fund authorization, effective August 1, 2024, for this project as 
follows: 
 
PHASE TOTAL FEDERAL SHARE 
Preliminary Engineering $1,700,000 $475,000 
 
As a condition of authorization, you must show continuous project progress through 
monthly billings, until your project is complete.  Failure to show continuous progress may 
result in your project becoming inactive per 23 CFR 630.106(a) (5) and subject to de-
obligation of all federal funds and agreement closure. 
 
Enclosed for your information and file is a fully executed copy of Local Agency Agreement 
LA10972 between WSDOT and your agency.  All costs exceeding those shown on this 
agreement are the sole responsibility of your agency.  Any costs incurred after the Project 
Agreement End Date shown on the agreement are not eligible for federal reimbursement.  
In addition, all eligible costs incurred prior to the End Date must be billed within sixty 
(60) days of the End Date or they are ineligible for federal reimbursement. 
 
FHWA requires projects utilizing federal funds for preliminary engineering or right of way 
to advance to construction.  If this project is unable to proceed to construction, any expended 
federal funds must be repaid. 
 
WSDOT authorization to proceed with right of way and/or construction is contingent upon 
receipt and approval of your environmental documents.  
 
WSDOT authorization to proceed with construction is contingent upon receipt of your Right 
of Way Certification. 
 
 



Steve Wall 
City of Camas 
SR 500/Everett Street 
August 8, 2024 

 
 
You may proceed with the administration of this project in accordance with your WSDOT 
approved Certification Acceptance agreement. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Stephanie Tax 
Manager, Program Management 
Local Programs 
 

ST:jh:ml 
Enclosure 
cc: Rob Klug, Southwest Region Local Programs Engineer 




